Arkansas Municipal League



May 12, 1988

P.O. Box 38 North Little Rock, Ark. 72115 374-3484

Honorable Ouida Puryear City Clerk City of Jonesboro P.O. Box 1845 Jonesboro, AR 72403

Dear Ouida:

Thank you for returning the rough draft of the Jonesboro Municipal Code to me yesterday. The changes were well organized and everything appears to be in order. I believe that with the information you have provided we will have clear guidance in revising the code to clearly reflect the desires of the officials of the City of Jonesboro. We will begin working to make the changes as quickly as possible in hopes of returning it to you sometime during the month of July.

Thanks again for a really good job of organizing the changes and getting the proper reviews by various persons in Jonesboro.

Kindest regards.

Very truly yours,

Don A. Zimmerman Executive Director

DAZ/las

District Vice Presidents

President Mayor Jim Shirrell Batesville

First Vice President Mayor Marilyn Johnson Fayetteville District No. 1 Mayor Martin Chaffin Marianna

District No. 2 Mayor Tommy Swaim Jacksonville District No. 3 Mayor Marvin Vinson Clarksville

District No. 4 Mayor Martha Franklin Garland Executive Director Don A. Zimmerman

General Counsel